SCOTT A. PETRI, MEMBER 178TH LEGISLATIVE DISTRICT

HARRISBURG OFFICE: B-8 MAIN CAPITOL BUILDING PO BOX 202178 HARRISBURG, PA 17120-2178 PHONE: (717) 787-9033 FAX: (717) 705-1802

EMAIL: SPETRI@PAHOUSEGOP.COM WEBSITE: REPPETRI.COM

DISTRICT OFFICE:
998 SECOND STREET PIKE
1ST FLOOR
RICHBORO, PA 18954
PHONE: (215) 364-3414
FAX: (215) 364-8626



COMMITTEES
APPROPRIATIONS,
VICE CHAIRMAN
ETHICS, CHAIRMAN
HEALTH

HEALTH LIQUOR CONTROL LOCAL GOVERNMENT

CAUCUSES

LIFE SCIENCES, CO-CHAIR PA WINERY, CO-CHAIR

COMMISSIONS

PA HISTORICAL AND MUSEUM COMMISSION,
MEMBER
COMMISSION ON CRIME AND DELINQUENCY,
MEMBER

April 28, 2014

Dr. Marcela Diaz-Myers, Chair PSBA Leadership Development Committee 400 Bent Creek Blvd. Mechanicsburg, PA 17050-1873

Dear Dr. Diaz-Myers:

I am very pleased to write this letter in support of Mark B. Miller's candidacy for the Executive Office of the Pennsylvania School Board Association (PSBA). As you are aware, Mr. Miller has previously been involved with the PSBA. In 2013, he was appointed as the First Vice President and as the Second Vice President in 2012.

Mr. Miller is devoted to education and his commitment can be seen by his many years of involvement in that field. He has served as the Vice President of the Board of Education for the Centennial School District, the Director for the Network for Public Education, the Co-Chair of Keystone State Education Coalition, the BuxMont Regional Director for the Pennsylvania School Board Association, and a school director since 2007.

I highly recommend Mr. Miller's candidacy for the Executive Office of the PSBA. I feel that he can continue to be an asset to your organization should he be selected by the Leadership Development Committee. Thank you for your consideration of his candidacy.

Sincerely,

SCOTT A. PETRI State Representative

178th Legislative District

Aut G. Tet.